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Air Antilles is pleased to announce the return of its normal scheduled  services, 
with effect from August 31st, 2021. 
  
The temporary suspension of its service was due to a request by the 
Directorate General of Civil Aviation (DGAC). Administrative checks carried out 
by the DGAC did not reveal any breaches, whether in terms of regulatory 
compliance or fleet maintenance. 
  
The responses provided to the DGAC by the company covered procedures that 
applied to our airworthiness. The reports submitted by our monitoring 
department were considered to be in full compliance with the regulations in 
force. 
  
The company has always strived to work with the strictest adherence to 
regulations and with the highest level of safety for our passengers, contrary to 
the misinformed reports that circulated on certain media and social networks. 
  
Effective immediately, normal service will resume on all routes, utilizing the 
entire fleet of Air Antilles. The company and will continue to operate 
respecting the highest safety standards at all times. 
  
For more details on the resumption of  traffic, our sales department is at your 
disposal at the usual number: +590 590 384 322, on airantilles.com and by 
email at: callcenter@airantilles.com  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


